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A meeting of the Director of the Federal Geodetic Administration Mr. Željko Obradović and the General
Director of Elektroprivreda BiH Mr. Sanel Buljubašić was held in premises of the Administration on
November 15, 2023.

The meeting served as an opportunity for mutual familiarization with the activities and projects of both
institutions. Director Obradović presented the current activities and projects implemented by the Federal
Geodetic Administration with a special emphasis on the harmonization between cadastral and land registry
data, the public exhibition of data regarding survey and cadastral classification of land and other successful
projects within the land administration sector.

Director Buljubašić expressed his satisfaction with the cooperation so far in the field of data exchange, as
well as with the hospitality and the organization of the meeting.
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